
Report on the Interaction of Honourable President with Newly 

Enrolled PhD Students 

 

A special interaction session with the Honourable President and the newly enrolled PhD 

students of the academic year 2023-2024 was organised on November 1, 2023. The session 

aimed to welcome the new cohort, understand their aspirations, and provide guidance on their 

academic journey ahead. 

The Honourable President began the interaction with a heartfelt welcome, highlighting the 

university's pride in attracting such a diverse and talented group of researchers. He emphasized 

the university's commitment to nurturing their academic endeavours and ensuring that they 

have all the necessary resources to achieve their research objectives. Referring to the 

university's rich history of research and innovation, he inspired the students to aim high and 

contribute significantly to their respective fields. One of the notable moments of the session 

was when the Honourable President shared personal anecdotes from his own PhD journey.  

The Honourable President also underscored the importance of interdisciplinary collaboration, 

urging the new scholars to venture beyond their specific research silos. 

Towards the end of the session, the floor was opened for questions. Numerous students seized 

this opportunity to seek guidance on topics ranging from research strategies to achieving a 

work-life balance during their PhD. The Honourable President addressed each query 

thoughtfully, ensuring that the students left with their concerns alleviated. 

As a gesture of warmth and to further foster the spirit of camaraderie, all attendees were 

cordially invited to a high tea following the formal session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses of the Event 

 

  

  

 

 

 


